
9th July 2025 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer and Student, 

Year 11 GCSE results day  

This year, GCSE results will be published to students on Thursday 21st August 2025 

Students will be able to collect their exam results in person between 9.00am – 11am on Thursday 

21st August at the school site.  Students will need to arrive and make their way to the main 

reception, where they will be able to collect their results and celebrate with their friends and, as 

always, you are welcome to come with your child to collect their results.   

Any students who are not able to come in person will have their results posted out to them on the 

afternoon of Thursday 21st August.  We are not permitted to issue results to anyone other than the 

student themselves, unless written permission from the named student can be presented to us for 

the results to be obtained.  

When collecting their results, the students will be asked to complete a permission slip outlining 

whether they agree for the school to request reviews or recall of their examinations, should we 

believe this would be beneficial for them.   

Any students who still have any items of Academy property at home, including: laptops; text books, 

and other equipment, should bring those to the school when they come to collect their results.   If 

your child has items of school uniform, which are still in good repair, we would be happy to take 

those in for students in need of additional uniform items next year. 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating a positive set of results with all our students and 

wish them all the very best for their futures. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Susanne Evans 

Assistant Headteacher 

Raising standard lead- Yr 11 

 

 


